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The Red Group Newsletter 

 

T        Time to say ‘farewell’! 
It’s hard to believe that this is our last 

newsletter, and that summer is almost here. 

Our school year is winding down and many of 

our children will be heading off to the “big 

school” in August, while others will return to 

Smartkids to start a brand new year! 

    We want to thank you, parents, for all of 

your support and generosity throughout the 

year. It was an absolute pleasure working with 

your child and seeing them grow and develop 

so many new skills this year! We are so proud 

of their hard work, caring attitudes, and the 

wonderful enthusiasm they brought to school 

each day!  

   This has been a fantastic school year filled 

with so many lovely memories. We wish you 

and your family all of the best, and a great 

summer holiday wherever you may go! 

 

 Warmest Regards, 

Ms. Katie and Ms. Thanh 
 
 
 
 

The Red Group 2011-2012 

Welcome  New Friends! 
 In April, the Red Group 

welcomed three new friends 

into the group. They are: 

Sadie, formally of the 

Yellow Group, Milo, formally 

of the Green Group, and a 

newcomer to Vietnam, Jule, 

who is from Germany. We 

are happy to see that they 

have transitioned very 

nicely into the “big kids” 

and have made a lot of new 

friends! Jule               Milo               Sadie 

Here’s the group, basket in hands, 

ready for the Easter egg hunt! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Several of our children added another candle to the birthday cake 

as they turned 4 years old. We’ve had a lot of fun hosting 

birthday celebrations in our class! Check out some of our snapshots! 
 
 
 
 

Barend 

Feb. 27th 

Claire 

April 13th 

Yi-Chen 

May 1st 
Max 

May 1st 

Micah 

May 10th 

Ana  

May 20th 

Year-End 
Snapshots 

Big Kid’s at 

the Zoo! 

There have been so 

many memorable 

moments over the last 

few months. Here are 

some snapshots that 

show just what the 

Red Group has been 

up to! 

Great Friends! 

Albert the Lion 

Little Chefs! 

Sadie relaxing 
Minnie, the frog 

Girls on the Lawn 
Funny Faces! 


